
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Friday, April 28, 2023 

Guidance 

A UNB recruiter will be here today to answer any questions students have regarding 

UNB.  Students can have any questions answered regarding scholarships, student housing, and 

selecting courses for next year. 

A reminder to seniors that the local scholarships are due to Mr. Wright by Thursday, May 4th.  If 

you have any questions, please reach out to Mr. Wright in the guidance office or send me a 

teams’ message. 

Safeprom 

SafeProm meeting today at 12:04 in the theatre. Any grads are welcome to come and share their 

ideas or discuss the events.  

Ms. Acott 

There will be Women’s Self Defense Classes taking place next week at the Gallery Room of the 

AYR Motor Center on Tuesday May 2nd and Thursday May 4th from 3:45-5:45. Please see Ms. 

Acott in Guidance if you are interested.  

 

 

 

 


